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April 14, 2021 
 
Chair and Members 
Governance Working Group 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 13, 2021 
resolved: 
 
That the Governance Working Group BE DIRECTED to consider, in consultation with 
the Civic Administration, how the operations of council may be changed to potentially 
realize efficiencies in line with the corporate reorganization, while better serving London, 
including but not limited to: hours of council and standing committee meetings, standing 
committee structure, expense accounts, and support staff; it being noted that all 
Members of Council are encouraged to submit ideas for consideration. (4.4/7/SPPC) 
(2021-C06) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
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